HARRISHEALTH

SYSTEM

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
August 25, 2020

- NOTICE -

Due to the expected arrival of Hurricane Laura,
the Board Meeting scheduled for August 27, 2020
at 9:00 a.m. has been cancelled. For information
on the next scheduled Board of Trustees meeting,
please refer to this link:
https://www.harrishealth.org/about-us-
hh/board/Pages/meeting-minutes.aspx




